
        

   

 

Existing EVV Users: Temporary Policies for COVID-19 Extended to Oct. 23, 2020 

The  temporary EVV policies in response to COVID-19  (PDF)  have  been  extended through  

Oct.  23, 2020,  unless the U.S. Secretary of Health and Human Services  ends the public 

health emergency  earlier. If the public health emergency ends earlier, HHSC will provide  

additional  information.  

The  temporary EVV Claims Matching policy  was  revised  to include information about the  

June 29 EVV  Portal  updates. Program providers can now refer to the  Informational Match  

Result  field in the EVV Portal to see the  result of the claims matching process when  

receiving  an EVV07 in the Claims Match Result field. See the  June 29 TMHP EVV  Portal  

Updates (PDF)   for more information.  

This information is for program providers currently required to use Electronic Visit 

Verification. 

Contact HHSC EVV for questions.  

Visit the HHS EVV website for more information.  

https://hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/provider-portal/resources/electronic-visit-verification/temporary-evv-policies-for-novel-coronavirus.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2020/06-June/EVV%20Portal%20Improvements%20and%20Training%20Updates%20Available.doc.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2020/06-June/EVV%20Portal%20Improvements%20and%20Training%20Updates%20Available.doc.pdf
mailto:electronic_visit_verification@hhsc.state.tx.us
https://hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act
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